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Dear Wilma:

On behalf of the Association of American Law Schools, I want to thank you for serving 
as our primary speaker for the Annual Meeting. You were absolutely sensational. What you said was 
just right for this audience and they went away not only better informed but inspired as well.

On a personal note, I sincerely appreciate you taking the time in your very busy schedule 
to get on the plane, think about the topic and craft such an exceptional address. I was deeply moved that 
you would do this for me. It was, as we say, the icing on the cake of my presidential year.

Rennard Strickland 
Professor of Law 
Director,
American Indian Law and Policy Center

Again, thanks and, as always, I stand ready to assist you in whatever ways possible.
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